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Dear Parents, 

 

As you will be aware the revised English Curriculum has a heavy focus on Spelling, Punctuation and Grammar 

(SPAG) and we currently teach these skills discretely in our classes. We would now like to group the children 

across Year 6 according to their personal needs, and target our teaching and learning accordingly. This will enable 

us to ensure all students are being challenged at an appropriate level. Please note the students will remain in their 

form classes for English lessons; only our SPAG lessons will be grouped across Year 6. 

 

We will inform the children of their groups on Monday morning and continue in these groups for the coming weeks. 

These groups are flexible and we will move students to a different group if it is better suited to their needs. If you 

have any questions regarding our SPAG groups please feel free to speak to your child’s teacher at the upcoming 

Academic Review Evening. 

 

Many thanks, 

 

Ms. Fran Waller 

Year 6 Leader 
 


